
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Report on celebration of World Water Day 

Dhupguri Girls’ college,NSS Unit 

Dhupguri, Jalpaiguri 

DATE - 22.03.24 

 

The Dhupguri Girls’ College NSS Unit collaborated with Ichcedana NGO and 

Krisibigyan Kendra, Jalpaiguri to organize World Water Day at Khottimari High 

School. The session aimed to raise awareness among 352 students about freshwater 

scarcity and conservation methods. Volunteers conducted interactive discussions on 

the importance of preserving water resources on Earth. Through engaging activities 

and talks, students were educated on sustainable water management practices. The 

event, held on March 22, 2024, fostered a sense of responsibility towards water 

conservation among the participants, empowering them to contribute to a more 

sustainable future. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


